
United States Department of the Interior 
BUREAU OF OCEAN ENERGY MANAGEMENT 

Gulf of Mexico OCS Region 
1201 Elmwood Park Boulevard 
New Orleans. LA 70123-2394 

In Reply Refer To: MS GM 266A 
OCS-G 11186 

AUG 2 7 2019 

HI-BOL Pipeline LLC 
One William Center, MD 48-6 
Tulsa, OK 74172 
Attn: MarkJ. Cizek 

Dear Mr. Cizek: 

Your letter dated August 19, 2019, requesting cancellation of Outer Continental Shelf (OCS) 
Pipeline Right-of-Way Grant Bond No. 022054120, in the amount of $850,000, was received by 
our office on August 20, 2019. This bond, conditioned to cover Right-of-Way OCS-G 11186, 
was executed on January 13, 2016, with HI-BOL Pipeline LLC as principal and Liberty Mutual 
Insurance Company as surety. 

The Bureau of Safety and Environmental Enforcement has assessed the decommissioning 
liability for OCS-G 11186 to be $0. Therefore, the Bureau of Ocean Energy Management has no 
objection to cancellation of Bond No. 022054120, which is considered cancelled without residual 
liability effective August 27, 2019, the date of final concurrence with the cancellation. 

Should you need further assistance, please contact Kathleen Lee at (504) 736-5774 or 
boemgomrfinancialassurance@boem.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Bernadette Thomas 
Regional Supervisor 
Leasing and Plans 

cc: Liberty Mutual Insurance Company 
175 Berkley Street 
Boston, MA 02116 
Attn: Melissa Haddick 

Sent Via Email To: cathv.thomton@williams.com , chelsea.rice@williams.com , 
iwilson@mcgriff.com 



August 19, 2019 

U.S. Department ofthe Interior 
Bureau of Ocean Energy Management 
1201 Elmwood Park Blvd. 
New Orleans, LA 70123-2394 

Williams. 
HI-BOL PIPELINE LLC 

2800 Post Oak Blvd 
Houston, Texas 770S6 

Attention: Chief, Leasing & Financial Responsibility Section 

Subject: Request For Cancellation of Supplemental Bond Number 022054120 
Pertaining to Right-of-Way Number OCS-G11186 

Dear Sir: 

In accordance with the regulations contained in 30 CFR 556.906, HI-BOL Pipeline LLC (HI-BOL), 
Company Number 01488, hereby requests cancellation of Supplemental Bond Number 
022054120 pertaining to Right-of-Way Number OCS-G11186 for the amount of $850,000.00. 

The pipeline was abandoned on November 21, 2017. Effective August 8, 2018, the Bureau of 
Safety and Environmental Assesment (BSEE) accepted our Completion Report outlining the 
decommissioning operations. 

Enclosed is a copy of Form BOEM-2030 "Outer Continental Shelf (OCS) Pipeline Right-of-Way 
Grant Bond" in the amount of $850,000.00. The contact information for the Surety is Jeffrey M. 
Wilson, at McGriff, Seibels & Williams, Inc. (iwilson@mcRriff.com). 

Should you have any questions concerning this matter or require additional information, please 
contact Cathy Thornton at 713-215-4235, Cathv.Thornton@Williams.com or Chelsea Rice at 713-
215-3529, Chelsea.Rice@Williams.com. 

Sincerely, 

MarkJ. Cizek 
Vice President 

ART:CAT;CR 

End: (1) BOEM Form 2030 for OCS-G11186 

LEASING & FINANCIAL 
RESPONSIBILITY SECTION 


